No: SNEA/CHQ/SEC DOT/2018-21/22   Dated 29.01.2021. 

To
Shri. Anshu Prakash,



Secretary (Telecom), DoT,
Sanchar Bhavan, New Delhi-110001.


    

Sub: Request for Covid -19 Vaccination to BSNL employees on priority: 
Respected Sir, 

Telecom services being an essential service, BSNL employees are in the frontline for maintaining the services. From the day one, even during lock down period, BSNL employees in the field units were working with great dedication and commitment to maintain the services as well as providing new connections. BSNL employees are to interact with the public, customers, vendors etc on regular basis as part of their job. While performing their duty, many BSNL employees and their relatives were affected by Covid-19 pandemic and few BSNL employees and their relatives succumbed to death also. 

Now Govt started Covid-19 vaccination for the priority groups like health workers. Considering the nature of job, its sensitivity and Telecom Services being an essential service, it will be appropriate to provide vaccination to BSNL employees also on priority. 

It is requested to take up the matter with appropriate authorities for providing vaccination to BSNL employees on priority. 
With kind regards,

(Sebastin. K)
Copy to: 
1. Smt Anita Praveen, Addl Secretary/DoT, Sanchar Bhavan, ND for n/a pl.

2. Shri P. K. Purwar, CMD/BSNL for information and n/a pl.

3. Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director(HR), BSNL Board for information and n/a pl.













